
City of Appleton

Legislation Text

100 North Appleton Street
Appleton, WI  54911-4799

www.appleton.org

Change Order #1 from Van Ert Electric Company, Inc in the amount of $888 for the #3 and #6 VFD
High Service Pump project resulting in the construction contract being increased from $6,225 to
$7,113
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